Center News!

This has been such a fun
time for us getting to know
everyone!

Reminders:

Children must arrive by 9
a.m each day. In order to
eat breakfast, they must
arrive by 8:30 a.m.

Our menus are posted up
front and also on our
website.

Please be sure to check
kids in and out daily!

What We are Learning!

The Baby Bees are reading books and
listening to music. They will also work on
holding their bottles and enjoying
Tummy Time!

The Green Caterpillars and The Blue
Butterflies will learn about Fall, the
Farm, Pumpkins, and Creepy Crawlers
this month!

The Red Robins have begun the Between
the Lions curriculum and are learning
lots of fun things! Newsletters about the
units will come home soon!

Dates to Remmber! |

W Spirit Week! Oct. 26 — Oct. 30t

Monday — Decade Day: Dress in your favorite 70’s,

80’s, or 90’s attire!
Tuesday — Pajama Day

Wednesday — Tacky Day: Dress Wacky and Tacky!

attire and colors.

page and follow us on IG!
Check out our website for |

Friday — Costume Day: Dress as your favorite book

or cartoon character.




